
1.  Click the link to begin the screening.  
You’ll be asked to enter in your child’s birthdate and your contact information.  
You will enter this information each time you complete a questionnaire.

2.  How long will it take?  
It takes about 20 minutes to complete this developmental questionnaire.  
You can’t save your place so if you don’t have time or need to stop please 
make an appointment with the Librarian to complete your screening at 
another time or call Help Me Grow to receive a questionnaire in your home.

3.  What if I don’t know the answer or can’t answer a question? 
Try to answer all the questions.  If you aren’t sure if your child can do the skill and 
you would like to check ask the librarian for the ASQ kit.  It has some toys and 
materials to try some of the skills with your child.  Otherwise, skip the question. 

4.  What happens after I finish?  
Hit “Submit” and you’re done! Help Me Grow will send your child’s results in the 
mail within two weeks.  We will send you some activities and information to 
help your child’s development. 

We will continue to send you screens by email every 3-4 months until your 
child’s 5th birthday. This is a great way to help your child reach their full 
potential!

5.  Who can see my or my child’s personal information and scores?  
By completing the screening today you are consenting to share this information 
with Help Me Grow. Help Me Grow staff will not share the results of your child’s 
screening with anyone unless you give us permission.  You may want to share 
your results with your pediatrician or child care provider and we will send you 
information as to how that can happen.
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Congratulations! You are about to complete a free developmental 
screening for your child. Here are some frequently asked questions 
(FAQs) about this process to help you get started:

If you have any other questions, 
call Help Me Grow between 9 am and 5 pm at 1-888-510-1211
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